
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

EVENTS IN SCHOOL THIS WEEK  

Year 5 had tennis coaching with Tom Wyman (LTA 

Coach). 

Year 2 had multi skills coaching with Argyle FC. 

Premier Sport did various coaching throughout the 

school. 

 

KEY STAGE 2 Musical Extravaganza 
The Key Stage 2 Musical Extravaganzas were 

brilliant entertainment. Thank you for your support. 

We are very proud of your children; they were 

brilliant, showing fantastic talent, confidence and 

team work. All the wonderful comments from 

parents and grandparents were much appreciated.  

Having been here for many years, and having had the 

privilege to see many shows, I am always truly 

amazed each year. We try never to compare, all we (a 

virtually unchanged staff) ask each year is that the 

children try their best no matter what the challenge. 

Remarkably, at Boringdon, they always do and the 

results are always fantastic! We have had seven 

shows with a combined audience of over 1100! 

Personally, I think it is an incredibly valuable 

experience for the children, not only for those who 

like the limelight, but also for all the children. If I 

had paid good money for tickets for my family to see 

that performance - at a theatre- I would have been 

very pleased!  

 

Thank you for your donations: the grand total 

collected after KS1 and KS2 performances amounted 

to £1063.40 
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EVENTS IN SCHOOL NEXT WEEK  

Monday will be Christmas Jumper Mufti Day - 

donations to charity (St Lukeôs Hospice). 

Year 5 will continue with their tennis coaching with 

Tom Wyman (LTA Coach). 

Wednesday is Christmas dinner for KS1 with Years 3 

and 4 (Yrs 5 and 6 packed lunch). 

Thursday will be Christmas dinner for Years 5 and 6 

(KS1 revised menu / Yrs 3 and 4 packed lunch). 

Premier Sport will continue to do various coaching 

throughout the school. 

Friday is the last day of term and therefore a mufti 

day, but with NO money required. 

 

HAPPY RETIREMENT MR WORSLEY  
Sadly, the time has come to say goodbye and a huge thank 

you to Mr Worsley who is retiring next Friday, for his 

dedication to the staff, children 

and families of Boringdon 

Primary School. Mr Worsley 

has been with us since 1998 

and his tremendous work and 

his friendship has been greatly 

appreciated. We all wish him 

luck and happiness in his 

retirement. 

 

A BORINGDON PRIMARY ACHIEVEMENT  

  

Bringing learning to life through arts and culture 
 

óArtsmark is the creative quality standard for schools 

and education settings, awarded by Arts Council 

England. The Artsmark award provides a clear 

framework for teachers and education professionals 

to plan, develop and evaluate their arts and cultural 

provision.ô 

   

In December 2018, Boringdon Primary School was 

awarded the Artsmark Gold Award the fourth 

time, having held the award since 2010, 

demonstrating our continuing commitment to 

learning through the Arts: Art, Music, Drama & 

Dance. 

 

Our Statement of Commitment and Case Study 

were reviewed by the assessment panel at Trinity 

College, London. The panel made the following 

comment about our submissions: 

Your schoolôs long-term commitment to the Arts is 

wonderfully evident in the vibrant experiences 

enjoyed by the children. Your commitment to CPD 

is admirable, as is your continuing development of 

provision and of partnerships with arts 

organisations. The use of Arts Awards and the 

engagement of children in decision-making about 

their Arts learning and lives sets an excellent 

example, typified by the creative freedom given to 

children to design, make and fit out their own 

restaurant! You have contributed to professional 

development within the Plym Academy Trust. Your 

school has much to offer to other settings and it is 

wonderful that, despite setbacks on the funding of 

your physical developments, you have continued to 

be so positive and outward-looking. 

Congratulations on your Artsmark Gold Award! 

 

CONSULTATIO N ON ADMISSION 

ARRANGEMENTS 2020/21 

We will be 

consulting on our 

admission 

arrangements for 

2020/21 through 

Plymouth City 

Council. The 

consultation will be 

live between 10th 

December 2018 and 

20th January 2019. If 

you wish to find out 

about our policy or 

make any comment, 

please visit 

www.plymouth.gov.uk/admissionconsultation. 

 

REMINDERS 

The last day of this term, Friday 21st December, will 

be a mufti day for the children. Please remember 

coats and suitable shoes as the children will go 

outside at playtime and need to move around the 

building safely. 

School will close for the Christmas break at home time 

on Friday 21st December and re-open for the children 

on Tuesday 8th January 2019. 

 

DINNER MONEY  

Please top up your childôs/renôs account over the 

holiday in readiness for the new term and please keep 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Arts_Council_England
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Arts_Council_England
http://www.plymouth.gov.uk/admissionconsultation


checking that there is money for meals ï all meals  

MUST be paid for in advance.  

 

ONLINE SAFETY NEWSLETTER  

 

 


